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GOOD CHEVROLET
P. 0. BOX 1730
ALAMEDA, CA 94501
510-523-5260

August 13, 2009

Mr. Steven Plunkeit

Hazardous Material Specialist
Alameda County Health Care Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 84502-8577

Subject: 1630 Park Street, Alameda, CA 94501
Dear Mr. Plunkett:

This letter is in response to your letter of July 22, 2009, which we recently
received. Good Chevrolet ceased doing business on September 30, 2008, and
no longer receive mail at the1630 Park Street address. Any mail sent that
address is forwarded to our P. O. Box 1730, Alameda, CA 94501, but it can take
several weeks to get delivery of mail address to the physical location.

In your letter you indicate that our wells have not been monitored since
June 2003. That is incorrect. The wells were monitored on April 4, 2008, under
the direction of Blymer Engineers. However, until the State Fund notifies us that
they wili be in a position to reimburse our cleanup expenses, as well as
reimburse us for our Request # 8, we will be financiaily unable to continue
monitoring the groundwater wells as you have requested.

As soon as we hear from the State Fund, we will resume our cleanup
activities.
Sincerely yours,

GOOD CHEVROLET
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Jo Ann Stewart



